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OXFORD, 

9th September, I9I 4. 

DEAR S1R or MADAM, 

With the approval of the Belgian Minister 

a small Committee has been formed at Oxford to aid 

our colleagues of Lou vain University. 

A number of people have expressed their willingness 

to help by taking temporary charge of members of the 

families of the Professors and Tutors. 

If you wish to join this movement please send your 

name to the Secretary, Mrs. William Max-M tiller, 7 

:-!orham Gardens, and say whether you could take a 

man, woman, or child, and for how long. 

COMMITTEE: 

THE VICE-CHANCELLOR, 

PRINCIPAL OF BRASENOSE COLLEGE, 

SIR WILLIAM OSLER, 

MISS PRICE, 

MRS . WILLIAM MAX-MULLER. 


